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Comments: I am writing to you as a former resident of New Mexico, specifically of Albuquerque. I oppose this

proposal because I am very concerned for the environmental and ecological impacts it may bring due to increase

traffic, noise pollution, and litter accompanying increased visitation to the Sandias. These mountains are very

dear to me, and even more dear to the Pueblo of Sandia, to whom it is sacred land and from whom it was taken. I

stand with them in an effort to preserve the cibola wilderness and to prevent the further disruption of wildlife and

wildlands that construction of this coaster would entail. Please, listen to these concerns, do not proceed with this

project. At the least, please conduct an environmental impact assessment. Thank you. 


